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1) KEVA COLBERT PERFORMS IN WALDY STREET 

 
 

Keva Colbert, a Creative Writing 
student in the Department of 
Language, Literature, & Cultural 
Studies, recently performed 
alongside VH1’s Love& Hip-Hop’s 
Willie Taylor in Nalo Merriman’s 
play Waldy Street at the Silver 
Spring Black Box Theatre. Keva 
played Ribbon, an outspoken 
young woman who realizes her 
ego is getting in the way of 
achieving her goals. Between long 
rehearsal days, Keva aided in 
costume design and participated 
in interviews promoting the show 
on local TV and radio. 
 
 

Keva hopes to one day start an 
acting program that visits different schools and cities, teaching children the joys of 
theatre, writing, and producing their own creative works. Keva’s biggest takeaway from 
being a performing artist and a fulltime student here at BSU is the importance of time 
management. Keva says there is a phrase used in the Performing Arts world that she 
will use to ensure she graduate this coming Spring: “To be early is to be on time, to be 
on time is to be late, and to be late is to be fired.” 
 
 

2) POETRY SLAM: THURSDAY 



 
 
 

3) BANNED BOOKS WEEK: SEPTEMBER 22-28 

 
 

Banned Books Week is a week of events around the country to push back against 
censorship and celebrate the freedom to read. 
 
 

This year, the Department of Language, Literature, & Cultural Studies is marking 
Banned Books Week with a celebration in honor of Toni Morrison, who passed this 
summer. Dr. Kim Evelyn is coordinating a display at the Thurgood Marshall Library to 
share information about Banned Books Week and Morrison’s most frequently 
challenged and/or Banned Books: The Bluest Eye (repeatedly challenged/banned 
since 2006 for being sexually explicit and containing controversial 
issues), Sula (challenged in 2000 for promoting promiscuity), Beloved (banned for 
sexual content and violence but restored in Kentucky schools in 2007), and Song of 
Solomon (banned in Indiana in 2010 for sex, violence, and profanity). If you’re in the 
library, check out the display to learn more. 



 
 

Banned books are usually associated with the censorship of books in the K-12 school 
system. School boards, parents, religious or political groups, elected officials, and even 
teachers and students challenge books, calling for their removal from libraries and 
curricula for reasons like profanity, sexual content offensive language, and violence. 
Books are also banned by governments worldwide for being critical of social systems, 
ideologies, or governments. 
 
 

Faculty and students are also invited to participate by having class discussions about 
issues related to the freedom to read. Discussion topics might include the history of 
laws banning literacy for slaves in the United States, the history of post-emancipation 
educational inequality, how books are challenged or banned in school systems or by 
governments around the world, banned/challenged books we have taught or read, the 
importance of reading and learning to read closely, and censorship and intellectual 
freedom. 
 
 

Contact Dr. Kim Evelyn (kevelyn@bowiestate.edu) for details, display sheets, 
examples of banned books, and other materials. 
 
 

4) HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH: KNOWLEDGE CONTEST 

http://www.bowiestate.edu/hispanicmonthquiz 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.bowiestate.edu/hispanicmonthquiz


5) HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH: WRITING CONTESTS 

 
 

First Place for Writing Contests: $100 Scholarship and $50 BSU Bookstore Gift Card 

Second Place: $25 BSU Bookstore Gift Card 

 
 

 
 

 
 

6) PAID INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY: MARYLAND LEGISLATURE 

 
 



 
 

7) PAID FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITY: DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

 
The two-year, paid Frasure-Kruzel-Drew Memorial Fellowship is available to seniors, 
graduate students, and recent graduates (within one year of graduation) from any four-
year, accredited college or university in the United States. Fellows (from any major) will 
oversee conventional munitions threat reduction and humanitarian demining projects at 
the DOS in Washington, D.C. while collaborating with foreign governments, NGOs, 
international organizations, and other U.S. government agencies. Previous fellows 
have gone on to successful careers with the U.S. Department of State, UN, NGOs, and 
private sector. International travel to visit U.S.-funded development programs is likely. 
 

Click here to learn more about the fellowship: 
http://www.jmu.edu/cisr/other/fellowship.shtml. For questions or additional information, 
please email cisr@jmu.edu or call 540-568-2718. 
The application deadline is November 7 by 5pm, with the fellowship term set to begin 
July 2020. 
8) SIGMA TAU DELTA 

 
 

Membership Requirements: 
  
•Candidates for undergraduate membership must have completed a minimum of two 
college courses in English language or literature beyond the usual requirements in 
freshman English. The candidate must have a minimum of a B or equivalent average in 



English and in general scholarship and must have completed at least three semesters 
or five quarters of college course work. Candidates for undergraduate membership 
need not be majoring or minoring in the discipline of English.  
 
 

•Candidates for graduate membership who did not hold undergraduate membership 
must be enrolled in a graduate program in English or one of its specializations, have 
completed six semester hours of graduate work or the equivalent, and have a minimum 
grade point average of 3.3 on a 4.0 scale. 
 
 

•Lifetime Membership Fee: $80. $35 goes to the Nu Nu chapter, which will bestow you 
with Honor Cords and a Medallion at your Induction Ceremony that you can wear 
during graduation. The other $45 goes to Sigma Tau Delta’s national office, which will 
supply you with your Sigma Tau Delta society pin and certificate. The fee must be paid 
in cash. 
 
 

If you are interested in becoming a member, please email hsierra@bowiestate.edu 

 

Peace, 
Horacio Sierra, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
Department of Language, Literature, & Cultural Studies 

Bowie State University 

Horacio Sierra Bowie State University Profile 
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